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As one who practiced law for more than 30 years, I oppose this legislation that gives 

law enforcement agencies greater authority to use drones without a warrant.  Its 

constitutionality is highly suspect and certainly increases the prospect of future “Big 

Brother” omnipresence based on vague concerns for public safety and keeping law 

and order. Currently, we are seeing the president overreach and act 

unconstitutionally by sending the National Guard and U.S. Marines to L.A., which by 

any definition is not engaged in insurrection.  I don’t want this to become a law, thus 

enabling overreach and gross invasion of privacy more thinkable and possible in 

Oregon.   


